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Collin Roehner

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 3:31 PM
To: 'Kathy Rohder'
Subject: Notification of ineligible E-filing - (E-filing ID = 50526)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing.  The description of the filing advises that the hard copy of the RAF Return and the check were mailed 
today.  When the hard copy is received, Fiscal Services will record the RAF Return information and deposit the 
check.  The hard copy of the RAF Return form will then be forwarded to CLK for entry into undocketed matters 
(170000-OT).  Without the accompanying check, the electronic version is incomplete and has not been 
accepted. 
 
 

 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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